
 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Please see below this week’s updates from school. 

Bake Sale for Turkey and Syria  

The cake sales last week raised a total of £739.84 to go towards the rescue funds in Turkey and Syria. 

This is a topic students felt very passionate about, and we are extremely proud of all their 

commitments. Thank you very much for all your support and for sending in some fabulous cakes. 

Friends in the Community 

Many thanks for anyone who donated goodies to the Friends in the Community bake sale last week, 

over £80 was raised and will be used to fund our next event, an Easter Extravaganza! This will take 

place on March the 28th in school between 2.15pm and 3.30pm.   If you know of anyone who would 

like to join us or would like to bring anyone along then please email Mrs. King at 

A.King@hodgson.lancs.sch.uk .  Also, if you would like to contribute some chocolates or other treats, 

all donations will be gratefully received. 

Year 7 Parents’ Evening 

Year 7 parents’ evening will take place in school on Thursday the 30th of March so don’t forget to 

make your appointments.   

House Point Competition 

As the end of term starts to approach our four houses are battling it out to see which one wins the 

most house points by the end of term.  As it stands now Pegasus are in the lead with a grand total of 

43950 followed by Dragon with 43845 then Griffin with 41981 and finally Phoenix with 40906 so 

there is still all to play for.  House points are awarded on a daily basis for good classwork, homework, 

for upholding the standards of the school and for going above and beyond in contributing to school 

life. 

Hodgson at 90 

Our Hodgson at 90 event is booked in for Saturday the 10th of June between 14.00 and 17.00 and all 

are welcome.  There will be music, tours of the school and an opportunity to meet fellow past 

students.  I hope as many of you will be able to attend as possible. 
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